
NOTIFICATION 

Considering the request from the schools, the orientation programme on Transport Systems and 

Logistic Management has been tentatively rescheduled to the third week of May, 2013 instead of  

15
th
 February 2013 (as per circular no. Acad-10/2013) in the same venue.  Therefore, schools are 

requested to submit the confirmation of participation accordingly. 

              Sd/-                                                                                                             

(Dr. Biswajit Saha) 

Associate Professor & Programme Officer (Vocational) 


